Dear VMHC parents,

I would like to submit my intention to run for the board of directors for Vail Mountain Hockey Club. Over the years I have seen this club grow and change and would be honored to be part of the team that helps guide the club into continued success.

Our family has a Bantam, Pee Wee, Mite player and I also play Women's hockey (albeit not very well). As a hockey parent, I have served as the club Registrar and as a team manager for several years. I have learned the hockey culture and organizational structure of leagues playing under CAHA and am knowledgeable of different opportunities Vail players may opt to participate in.

Outside of hockey, I am a registered nurse and I participate and advise on the Nurse Practice Council for Vail Health and the Regional Advisory Council of Aging aimed at improving the quality of life for our elderly population.

As with many of you, our life revolves around this sport Sept-March and I am proud to call VMHC our hockey family. I would be proud to give back to a club that has brought our family so much support over the years.

Sincerely,

Kristi Hill